PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION QUESTIONS
October 10, 2018 MEETING

6.1 Heritage Tree Appeal: 732 Wake Forest Drive
1. In the appeal for 732 Wake Forest Dr., their arborist letter stated “…to inspect before proposed construction, these were my findings.” Is there anything known to other departments in the City for impending construction at this address? 
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Staff reached out to Public Works, Planning, and Building staff to see if they had received any plans or permit requests for that address. At this time, staff reported not having anything current in their systems for 732 Wake Forest Dr. Furthermore, due to the location of the tree and its proximity to the street, a renovation would have to expand the house beyond the City’s required setbacks. Therefore, the only changes that would impact the tree are changes to the driveway and staff will discuss the proximity of the driveway as part of the presentation. 

